English

Our texts this term are: Fables, Autobiographies
and Adventure stories (book study). We shall
continue with guided reading activities and
separate SPAG and handwriting activities.

Computing Skills

We aim to look at E-Safety and how to use
technology safely & keep personal information
private.

Use Mathletics at home to help with quick recall of
number facts!

Use the Tackling Tables cards or app at home to
‘learn, play & test’ blue phase multiplication &
division.

Science

Evolution: To recognise how living things have
changed over time. Identify how animals and
plants adapt to suit their environment. Light: To
recognise that light travels in straight line. (Linked
with reflection and shadows). Electricity — the
journey. Recognise symbols when representing a
circuit in a diagram. Look at changes to power.

Mathematics

Summer Term topics will include: Measurement,
Shape and Space, Ratio and Proportion, Position
and Direction, Data and Statistics. Then we will
look at problem solving activities

‘Journey’

Year 6 — Summer Term 2022

PE (Physical Education)

Our initial focus will be on Outdoor Adventurous
Activities (OAA) — team building skills and
orienteering. We will also study bat/ball activities
with a focus on cricket and rounders skills. We will
also focus on throwing, jumping and running
activities in Athletics.

Art & Design

Manga — to look at Japanese art form and to draw
in the anime style developing into a storybook
based on manga.

PSHE (Personal, Social & Health Education)

We will hopefully be looking at economic well -
being and RSE.

Geography

Investigating rivers — to look at the journey of
rivers from source to sea.

History

We shall continue, from last term, looking at
Ancient Greece.

Languages — German

To learn words about food, animals, places and
greetings.

RE (Religious Education)

Humanism — what is Humanism? How is it different
from different religions?

Gospel — to understand about the teachings of
Jesus and their impact and relevance today.

Production

We aim to produce a class production in July —
more details to follow.

‘The Star’

Remember to look out for ‘The Star’ sent out by
parentmail every Friday with all the news from our
school community.




